
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Thank you to those parents/carers who were able to attend Thursday’s meeting regarding the learning journey in year 

1. This time together allowed several key questions to be explored and answered, and I hope that those of you who 

were able to attend found the information useful. In order to continue with successfully providing information about 

your child’s learning, I would be grateful if the following brief questions could be answered and returned either via 

email or to a member of the year 1 team. Many thanks for taking the time to complete this. 

 

For those who were unable to attend, I would like to offer an alternative day to repeat the content of the presentation 

on Thursday 10
th

 December at 5pm, please respond to this email if you wish to attend this. 
 

 

Information that I found 

useful from the 

presentation: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information/resources that 

I would like now: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How the information given 

at the presentation could 

be improved: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Any other comments: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs L Burnham      Mrs D Reynolds 

Class Teacher                                      Head Teacher 
 

               

 

 

Child’s name      

 

I/we will/will not be attending the meeting on Thursday 10
th

 December at 5pm.  We will need    chairs 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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